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You have likely heard the old adage 'you can never go
home again'. Well, after being away from Adrian for
almost 40 years, Mark is working hard to show that may
not always be the case.

During the time Mark was away from Adrian, his work
life and time spent volunteering in his community
allowed him to forge relationships with people from all
walks of life. Mark has worked with mechanics, utility
contractors, business owners, nurses, physicians,
attorneys, hospital executives and real estate developers.
He has also helped mentor high school students, coach
youth sports teams and host foreign exchange students
from Brazil, Italy and Pakistan.

Mark has worked with people in large metropolitan areas and small rural towns, from upstate New
York to Southern Alabama. As a Realtor in Pennsylvania, Mark assisted landlords in managing their
rental properties as well as working with a local builder and clients who needed to buy and sell new or
previously owned homes.

When Mark made the decision to move back to his place of birth and opted to continue practicing Real
Estate, Mark reached out to The Wagley Group. Joe Wagley was an old high school teammate, as well
as an old friend. Joining The Wagley Group provided the opportunity to rekindle old friendships in the
area along with forming new ties with others who may need his assistance and experience. While
much did change while he was away, there is still much that is familiar. One thing that is the same
wherever one resides is the need people have for safe, secure, appropriately priced housing. Whether it
be buying your first home or selling the home in which you raised your family, Mark looks forward to
helping you achieve your real estate goals.

Learn More

Featured Listing




Are you looking to build your dream home? This property is located in Bridewater Township,
Manchester, MI. A property nestled around the areas of Clinton, the Irish Hills, Saline, Dexter, and

Ann Arbor.

AYe are lucky to have such wonderful clients! ’.
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! /
Make sure to check out these celebration events
around the #Purelenawee area!

Pick up a clue sheet to help you find all 17
Leprechauns hiding around Tecumseh, MI!
Click the image for more info!

Are you hungry for St. Patrick's Day food?
Click the image for Pure Lenawee restaurants
having lunch and dinner specials!

View other events here




